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Personnel - Maryland Transportation Authority Police Force

This bill repeals the provision of law that places the Maryland Transportation Authority
(MdTA) Police Force in the State Personnel Management System.

The bill is effective July 1, 1998.

Fiscal Summary

State Effect: None. The change is technical in nature. The MdTA police are already part of
the Transportation Services Human Resources Personnel System.

Local Effect: None.

Small Business Effect: The Department of Transportation has determined that this bill has
minimal or no impact on small businesses (attached). Legislative Services concurs with this
assessment.

Information Source(s): Department of Budget and Management, Department of
Transportation (Maryland Transportation Authority), Department of Legislative Services
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